



# 'Where Stars Shine Brighter.'

...providing an outstanding education that ensures all pupils reach their greatest potential and live by life's highest values.

Dear Parents/Carers of Marine Academy Primary and Nursery pupils,
I hope that you all had a great half term break. Thank you to everyone who attended Parents/Carers Meetings during the last week of term. We hope that you found these useful and beneficial, whilst giving you a good update on how your child has settled into the year so far. We will have two other rounds of Parents/Carers Meetings this academic year – one before the end of Term 3 and another before the end of Term 5. Reports will then go home at the end of Term 6. If you have any queries/questions or concerns, please do raise these though at any time with your child's class teacher during Early Morning Learning or at the end of the Academy Day.

We are really looking forward to all of the exciting things happening this term – please see all of the dates on the back of reverse of this newsletter.

Yours sincerely,

Miss. Siobhan Easton

## **Operation Christmas Child**

Next week, the children will all be putting together their own shoe boxes to be donated to the Samaritan's Christmas Shoe Box Appeal.

If you would like to make a 50p donation towards the resources and toys going into the boxes, please put it in an envelope and pass to your child's class teacher or one of the admin team by Wednesday 11th November.

Other donations such as dolls, toy trucks, stuffed animals, yo-yos, skipping ropes, balls, toys etc. or pens, pencils and sharpeners, crayons, writing pads or paper, colouring and picture books, sticker sheets etc. would also be brilliant if you have them please. Due to the shoeboxes being sent all over the world to help children in poverty, items such as toothbrushes, toothpaste, soap, combs, flannels would also be great please. Your child could even write a little note to go into the box to wish the child receiving it a Merry Christmas.

Thank you very much for your support.





# Marine Academy Primary and Nursery Newsletter Term 2 2015

FORTHCOMING EVENTS...

## Term Dates for Pupils 2015-2016

Term 2

2<sup>nd</sup> November: First Day of Term 2 18<sup>th</sup> December: Last Day of Term 2

Term 3

5<sup>th</sup> January: First Day of Term 3 12<sup>th</sup> February: Last Day of Term 3

Term 4

22<sup>nd</sup> February: First Day of Term 4 24<sup>th</sup> March: Last Day of Term 4

Term 5

12th April: First Day of Term 5
2nd May: Bank Holiday Monday
27th May: Last Day of Term 5

Term 6

6<sup>th</sup> June: First Day of Term 6 22<sup>nd</sup> July: Last Day of Term 6



Marine Academy Nursery and Primary Breakfast Clubs open at 7:45am each morning. The costings of the Nursery Clubs have not changed. If you would like your child to attend Breakfast Club, After School Club until 4:30pm or After School Club until 6:00pm at the Primary then please email: primary@marineacademy.org.uk or

speak to one of the admin team on the Reception Desk to book a place. All clubs are pay as you go in the Primary so please do pay in advance. More information can be found on our website. If you need to book your child into After School Club until 6:00pm please do so by

11:00am on the day.



Is your child starting school in September 2016?

Find out more at our next open days:
Wednesday 18th November at 5pm
Thursday 19th November at 9.30am & 1.30pm

For further information visit www.marineacademyplymouth.org.uk or call 01752 213939





### IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS FOR MARINE ACADEMY PRIMARY AND NURSERY

9th November: Classes RCJ and RGS Trip to the National Marine Aquarium

9th November: Years 1 and 2 Trip to Vue Cinema for the Into Film Festival

10th November: Reception Trip to Vue Cinema for the Into Film Festival

13th November: Years 3 and 4 Trip to Vue Cinema for the Into Film Festival

13th November: Children in Need

18th November: Open Evening for Reception 2016

19th November: Open Morning and Open Afternoon for Reception 2016

8th December am: Nursery and Reception Christmas Production

9th December pm: Nursery and Reception Christmas Production

10<sup>th</sup> December: Nursery and Primary Christmas Lunch

11th December am: Years 1 and 2 Christmas Production

11th December pm: Year 2 Performance at the Lord Mayor's Carol Service

14th December pm: Years 1 and 2 Christmas Production

16th December am: Years 3 and 4 Pantomime

17th December pm: Years 3 and 4 Pantomime

18th December pm: Nursery and Primary Carol Concert